  [image: image1.png]SANTA BARBARA COUNTY
ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS

= SBCAG





�


PUBLIC NOTICE


UNMET TRANSIT NEEDS


How could bus systems, dial-a-ride, and paratransit services 


better serve your needs in Santa Barbara County?





The Santa Barbara County Association of Governments staff will be conducting a virtual listening session 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. on December 7, 2022, to learn about the transit needs of the residents of Santa Barbara County.  Please plan to attend anytime during the two-hour listening session. 





WHAT: Unmet Transit Needs Virtual Listening Session


WHEN:  4 p.m. to 6 p.m., December 7, 2022, (Visit us virtually anytime during the two-hour listening session).


WHERE: Virtual Zoom Webinar:


Webinar ID: 889 5904 1577; Passcode: 799248; OR


Telephone: (669) 900-9128 


If you cannot attend the hearing, you may still submit written comments up until December 9, 2022.  You may e-mail them to � HYPERLINK "mailto:comment@sbcag.org" �comment@sbcag.org� or mail via U.S. Postal Service to SBCAG at 260 North San Antonio Road, Suite B, Santa Barbara, CA 93110. 


In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing accommodations to participate in a meeting should contact SBCAG by Monday, December 5, 2022, at (805) 961-8900.  


The meeting will be Spanish-language accessible. Favor de llamar a SBCAG al 961-8900, para más información del reunión. Las audiencias serían accesibles en español.








